From: Chambers - Ross J < Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 19 September 2019 9:13 AM

To: Zach Duncalfe <zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>

Cc: AMOD < AMOD@fwc.gov.au>

Subject: RE: AM2019/4 - Pest Control Industry Award 2010

Dear Mr Duncalfe,

Thank you for your email. Deputy President Masson has approved your one day extension to file submissions in the above matter, originally due 4:00 pm yesterday pursuant to the Directions issued with Statement [2019] FWC 5888 on 23 August 2019.

Accordingly, submissions are now due by 4:00 pm today. This extension also applies to all other interested parties.

Thank you, Tahleah.

**Tahleah Gillard** Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross **President** 

## **Fair Work Commission**

Tel: +61 3 8656 4657 Fax: +61 3 9655 0401 chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging.

From: Zach Duncalfe <zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 18 September 2019 2:16 PM

To: Chambers - Ross J < Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> Subject: AM2019/4 - Pest Control Industry Award 2010

Dear Associate,

Re: AM2019/4 – Pest Control Industry Award 2010 – Substantive Issues

The Australian Workers' Union respectfully requests a short extension of one day to file submissions for the above matter, with an amended deadline of Thursday 19 September 2019.

Yours Sincerely,

## ZACH DUNCALFE | NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER

M 0401 83 00 83 | zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au P 02 8005 3315 LEVEL 1, 16-20 GOOD STREET, GRANVILLE NSW 2142 WWW.AWU.NET.AU









